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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/11/2021  08:57:462021/5426/T OBJ Mrs J L Prooth It is with regret, that i learnt about the proposed felling of a Pyracantha Tree  at the above address.

Knowing this particular heaven well (having visited the premises via the side entrance to the rear garden used 

by the residents at 13, Cleve Road, London NW6 for many years, and passing by this tree.

I cannot find a good enough reason for the destruction of this healthy tree in a Conservation Area, especially 

as Camden  Council always wishes to preserve the variety of trees in our borough.

I suspect it may be whim of the owners or pressure from the Agents: Forbes Treecare Ltd. Do kindly 

RETHINK URGENTLY this application.
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